
                                                                                                     
Friday 4th May 2018 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                This week we welcomed our new starters for their first transition afternoon. They had fun meeting friends in 

the reception class and spending time with our staff. The children have all enjoyed spending time on the field and the new trim 

trail now that the weather is warming up. Let’s hope it continues! 

School Caps: Don’t forget school caps are available to buy from the office for the summer months £4.00 each.  

Junior Park Run-Bideford 

There is a tester junior park run being held at 9am on Sunday 20th May. Volunteers are still needed for this event. If you can help 

please find: friends of Barnstaple parkrun face book page.                                  

Trips 

The teachers have been busy organising trips for this term, please check book bags each week and return slips with 

payment asap so that we can ensure viability and confirm bookings. Thank you.  

 

Parking: You may have noticed that the zig zags outside school have been renewed. From today there is also a 

‘NO stopping’ sign installed. This means that a fine is enforceable for vehicles that stop in this area.  

 

Parent View: We would like to know how well you think we are doing as a school. One way to tell us is by completing a 

short questionnaire on parent view. 

*You can always come and talk to us or join a parent forum if there are things you would like us to improve on. Please 

let us know.  

 

 

 

       

 

 

                

 

                    
Uniform: We will be getting our thrift uniform shop out over the next few weeks. If you have any pre-loved smaller 

sizes of uniform we would appreciate donations.  

PE kit: We are finding that some children are requesting to borrow kit on a regular basis, please make sure your child 

has a P.E kit school at all times.  

*Please note in order to save our increasing costs and time we will not be telephoning home unless we feel it is for an 

essential reason. It would be really helpful if you could make sure arrangements for your children are made before 

the school day and that they bring everything they need for the day* 

 

DATES 
Bank holiday next Monday: 7th May 

Y6 SATS week: 14th-17th May  

Year 3 residential: 16-18th May 

Year 4 residential: 17-18th May  

Half term:  

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June 

Summer Fayre: Friday 6th July: 5-7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter 
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web 

 

 

With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs next week 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Construction 

Weds: Netball 

Thurs: Drama, Soccer 

On site After School Child Care -‘CABIN CLUB’ 

Mon-Friday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.60 per hour including a snack 

Please call to enquire and book your child’s place for next term 

01271 343002  families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 *Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio* 

 
If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact Helen 

Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com 

 

PTFA 

The summer Fayre is planned for the 6th July from 5-7.30pm. Help and support to organise and run the fayre would 

be very much appreciated. Next meeting: Thursday 17th May @2.15pm 

Pre-school news 

Sadly, Natalee is unwell and will not be back next week. Suzanne Holland has helped with cover and has enjoyed meeting the 

children and families during this week. She will be covering next week too.     

 

*Toddler Group: Now based at St John The Baptist Church every Monday from 9-11.30am* 

 

 

Growth Mind set award 

Codden: Brodie 

Tarka: Imogen   

Barum: Georgia 

Saunton: Charlie L 

Exmoor: Ethan 

Lundy: Mae 

Reader of the week! 

Codden: Tia-Rose 

Tarka: Kirsty 

Barum: Julie 

Saunton: Jack 

Exmoor: Logan 

Lundy: Lily 

 

Well 
Done! 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org


 

 
 

 

MUNCHBOX FILLINGS: Ham*, Cheese, Chicken* or Tuna unless stated (order at registration in class) 
 

ALL MEALS PROVIDED WITH THE PUDDING OPTION AND A DRINK 

 

Week Beginning: Monday 7
th

 May, 2018 
 

 

DAY MUNCH MEAL VEGGIE MUNCH MUNCHBOX PUDDING 

 
MON 

 
 

 

MAY 
 

 BANK 
 

HOLIDAY 
 

MONDAY 

 
TUES 

 

 
Oven baked Coddies 

with Mashed Potato or 
Wholewheat Pasta, 

Sweetcorn, Side Salad 
& Ketchup 

 

 
 

Jacket Potato & Beans 

 
Roll with choice of 
filling and choice of 

salad and fruit 
Or Chicken Soup 

and roll 
 

 
Homemade Chocolate 

Coated Bun, Fresh Fruit or 
Yogurt 

 
Milk, Juice or Water 

 
WEDS 

 
 

  
Homemade Chicken* 
Fajitas with Salad and 

Tomato Salsa 

 
Homemade Macaroni 

Cheese 

 
Wrap with choice of 
filling and choice of 

salad and fruit  
 

 
Jam Tart & Cream, Fresh 

Fruit or Yogurt 
 

Milk or Water 
 

 
THURS 

 
 

 
Turkey Meatballs with 
Homemade Tomato 

based sauce, spaghetti, 
peas & Salad 

 
Homemade Vegetable 

Stir-Fry 

 
Roll with choice of 

filling and  
 choice of fruit & 

salad 
or Tomato Soup 

and roll 

 

 
Ice Cream Tub, Fresh Fruit or 

Yogurt 
 

Milk or Water 

 
FRI 

 

 

 
Homemade Chicken* 

Korma Curry (very mild 
creamy curry), Rice, 
Peas, Naan Bread & 

Side Salad 

 

 
Jacket Potato & Cheese  

 
Wrap with choice of 
filling and choice of 

salad and fruit  
 

 
BT Selection 

 
Milk & Water 

 

All Items Subject To Availability 
*All fresh meats from Philip Dennis Family Butcher at Roundswell in Barnstaple 

Please see kitchen for allergy advice if required 
 

 

 

 


